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Community Outreach Update 
 

 

 

 
Our Volunteers are as AWESOME as 

our Veggies & Books! 

 
 

 

 

 

Think like Flat Stanley, but, instead with a Summer 

Twist…. Can you find our Flamingo in our 

Adventures?  Be on the lookout for him! 

 

During the month of June we visited with 

128 students 

During the month of July we visited with 

115 students and even went to the Sanger ‘s 

famous Splash Pad!  
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Splash Pad Time?  Not a problem – Purple Bus for the WIN!! 
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STUFF THE BUS 

Thank you our Partner in Education - First United Bank   

We had fun sharing stories on the Purple Bus, meeting new people, and making new 

contacts at the Annual “Stuff the Bus” event sponsored by First United Bank!  

The staff at First United Bank were awesome from cooking to reading to our young 

kids!   

Thank you to everyone who attended and made this event possible.   

School Supplies and books donated during this event are greatly appreciated by all 

the families of Sanger ISD! 
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LINDA TUTT FARMER’S MARKET & GROCERY STORE 

(AKA COMMUNITY GARDEN AND TARRANT AREA FOOD BANK) 

Between our very own Community Garden and our Fabulous Partnership with Tarrant Area Food Bank (HEB & 

Cook’s Children Hospital and Ag Farm in El Paso) we have kept our families healthy with fruits and veggies 

throughout the summer and the plan is to continue every Tuesday with produce delivery. Families have really 

enjoyed picking their veggies! 

Our deliveries are huge at times and we will call on our friends at area churches, and some of our local nursing 

homes, to share the goods for their meal-time, mobile drive, God’s table, all received the tasty boxes to share with 

their organizations!     Keep your calendar reminder on to come get your goods and veggies every Tuesday from 

6-7 p.m. at Linda Tutt.  Be sure to share the event with your family and friends. 

 

 


